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Newsletter to Barossa Infrastructure Ltd Customers  

November 2017 

Scheme Expansion 
 

The construction works for the expansion have now commenced and are progressing on schedule.  Cavco 
have been engaged to lay approximately 6 Km of 150 and 200mm pipes to connect the new storage and the 
existing pipe network.  Laying along Ebenezer Road is complete.  The contract will be complete in December. 
 

The first new KSB pump complete with a 450 KW motor has arrived at Airfield Pump Station, with the pump 
being flown out from Germany to meet the high water demand in January.  Lyndoch Pump Station on Yaldara 
Drive is complete and waiting for power to be connected.  Upgrades of all pumping Stations will be complete 
before the start of the 2018/19 irrigation season. 
 

The contract has been let to Hunter Bros to construct a 500 ML storage at Ebenezer on land leased to BIL for 
99 years by Geoff and Adrian Hoffmann.  Final design by the contractor is well advanced and work on site will 
commence in December. 

 

Customer Connection Maintenance -- “Spot the Meter” 
 

 

  
 

 

Access Your Meter Data 

Customers are encouraged to access their meter date via the BIL website. Please give Neville 
Skipworth your email address and property ID(s). Meter data can also be made available to your 
vineyard manager.  
 

 

Contact for BIL Operations 

Barossa Infrastructure Ltd  
Paul Shanks  0407 901 651 paulshanks@barossainfrastructure.com.au 
Neville Skipworth  0407 972 311 nevilleskipworth@barossainfrastructure.com.au 

 

Infrastructure Maintenance Services    
Steve Dewar       0418 845 738 
Caleb Staehr  0432 074 572  

 

 

Paul Shanks, General Manager 

Seriously, please ensure your 
meter does not look like this! 

mailto:paulshanks@barossainfrastructure.com.au
mailto:nevilleskipworth@barossainfrastructure.com.au

